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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back after the half term break. I hope you had an enjoyable Halloween 

and are looking forward to Bonfire Night this weekend.  

 

MHSA DISCO 

We hope those children who attended the MHSA disco on Thursday evening        

enjoyed the event? There was plenty of shouting, screaming and dancing to be 

had! A big thankyou to the MHSA team for organising the event and to the school 

staff who stayed behind to help. We look forward to the MHSA Christmas Fair  

coming up next in early December.  

 

HEALTHY SNACKS 

Since our return from half term some children have started bringing sweets and 

chocolate into school as a break time snack. Can I remind you that we only expect 

to see a piece of fruit at break time and children should not be bringing sweets  

into school for any reason. Thank you for your support.  

             

           More news on the next page 

Friday 14th October—Thursday 3rd November 

Classes of the Week: R/KS1: RQ KS2: 6M                        

House of the Week: Lion                                         

Pupil of the Week: Tia H 6M 

31st-October—4th November 

KT Zaki S   KP Joseph C   RQ Elsie S   RS Jessica A                                  

1C Oliver G  1H Hantang W  2JC Oliver F  2CS Rowan C  

3B Tlova J    3C Halle G   4C Rako J    4W Jack R       

5G Sophia Mc    5SR Annabel G   6HT Hollie T 6M Tyler M-F  

Pen License        

Fletcher K, Billie C, Eloise O, Bonnie P, Tia 

H, Annabel G, Scarlett C, Lucy R,  Mia D-G, 

Imogen R, Isabelle T, Harry H, Ollie D                             

31st October-4th November   

Rec 93%      Year 1 91% Year 2 91%                 

Year 3 94% Year 4 96% Year 5 92% Year 6 92%                              

Star Bonds and Moorfield Tables       

Star Bonds—Henry R, Rowan C, 

Zara C, Logan E 



YEAR 2 TRIP  

Our Year 2’s visited Macclesfield Silk Museum this week as part of their topic on     

Wonder Women. As you can see from the photographs they had a great time and were 

still ‘buzzing’ about it when they arrived back at school. We had a lovely email from the 

museum later in the week to say how wonderful the children had been and how much 

they enjoyed having us. They were a credit to the school! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

More news on the next page 



 

 ADULT EDUCATION 

Jennifer Wallwork from Stockport Council’s Continuing Education Team spoke with 

me this week regarding courses and training to support getting people into or back 

into employment. The service is funded by the Greater Manchester Combined Au-

thority and the Education (GMCA) and Skills Funding Agency (ESFA).  The remit is to 

reduce barriers to employment for Stockport residents particularly those residents 

most distant from the labour market, benefit claimants, those residents suffering 

with mental health, addiction dependency etc. Furthermore, we provide provision 

for families through our family learning offer and employed residents. 

  

The service works closely with employers to develop course content and specifically 

with those employers with job vacancies. The purpose of the team is to engage with 

residents and support them through the pathways programmes with the view to 

gaining employment. 

  

There are a range of courses to support the local community and there are a couple 

of leaflets attached that provide further information.  

  

Historically, pre-covid, they have worked closely with Stockport schools to develop 

bespoke packages of learning that best meets the needs of school and it’s commu-

nity e.g. ESOL classes, craft, English, maths, digital, healthy eating, online safety, 

safeguarding etc.  There are many courses available providing you are currently un-

employed or earning less than £20000 per year.  

 

There is also information here regarding support and advice around the cost of liv-

ing increase.  https://www.stockport.gov.uk/topic/cost-of-living-support and an in-

teractive map of all the warm spaces set up around Stockport - 

https://www.stockport.gov.uk/warm-spaces?

utm_source=partner&utm_medium=newsletter&utm_campaign=warmspaces 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 

https://www.stockport.gov.uk/topic/cost-of-living-support
https://www.stockport.gov.uk/warm-spaces?utm_source=partner&utm_medium=newsletter&utm_campaign=warmspaces
https://www.stockport.gov.uk/warm-spaces?utm_source=partner&utm_medium=newsletter&utm_campaign=warmspaces






 



Inspiring Creative Learners for Exciting Futures 

www.moorfield.stockport.sch.uk 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 



We now have space in our academy sessions for Reception and 

year 1 children... 

All sessions are led by our qualified coaches. 

First session is FREE so why not come down and give it a try? 

To book your place please message us via Facebook or contact 

our Head of the academy via text: 

Ste Pye +44 7852881515 

Jay Mc  +447506472896 


